
 
 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

On June 19, 2012, the Ministry of Education and Culture, within the framework of the 

co-funded project “Programme for Greek Language Teaching Applicable to Migrants 

and Other Foreign Language Speaking Residents of Cyprus” organized successfully the 

Seminar "Good Practices in Teaching Greek as a Foreign Language to Adults".   

The seminar took place at the Cyprus Pedagogical Institute and its main objective was 

the exchange of ideas, suggestions and resources regarding, not only  teaching but also 

the social and cultural dimensions of teaching Greek as a foreign language to adults.  

The seminar gave the opportunity to the teachers who participate in the programme to 

share their experiences with their colleagues and exchange techniques and 

methodologies they implement in their classrooms. 

 

 


